
 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 12 July 2022 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
Please refer to the attached invitation to a webinar on filing changes for 2022. 

Please also find attached a document titled "Rate per kilometre for motor vehicles". 

(Government Gazette Notice 174- GG44229 dated 5 March 2021). 

SARS urges all Practitioners to note the Cost Scale amendments when performing tax 

calculations related to travel claim deductions. 

Kindly note that the Tax Practitioner contact centre will be closed today, and SARS 

advises its members to use the electronic channels. 

SARS apologises for the inconvenience.  

This information comes directly from SARS and is shared by the IRBA in its capacity as a 

Recognised Controlling Body. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 
African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 
appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 
internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

 


